
The Tavistock TEPs present:

The Tavistock TEPs would like to invite you to a day of interactive talks and workshops. This will be a
unique opportunity to hear from a range of speakers, meet with other trainees and share 
experiences in a reflective and thought-provoking space 

This conference will be free of charge and open to all current Trainee Educational Psychologists.

Further details will be confirmed soon.  To reserve your place or if you have any questions please 
contact the Year 2 TEPs via the Conference, CPD and Events Unit by:

Telephone: 0208 938 2285

Email: 


